
   Newsletter 
19th July, 2024  

Dear Parents, 

Thank you all for your support over the course of the school year.  Good luck and very best wishes to all 
of our children, and families, leaving today– thank you for all your contributions over the years– you will 
all be missed. 

I hope everyone has an excellent summer holiday, and we return back to school on Wednesday            
September 4th. 



Den Day 2024 



UEA Scratch Off Competition 
 
Well done to Hal, William, Stan 
and Benji! 

Children’s University 
Graduation, 
July 2024 



Thank you to students from Norwich School who have kindly given 
up their time this week to start the school pond restoration project. 
Look at the ‘before’ and ‘after’pictures! 
 
Thanks to: Nathaniel, Kate, Joel, William and Alex, led by Mr Wilson. 



LMPS Chess Competition 2024 
Champion 2024– Zak  
 
Well done to all 23 participants and to Beth 
for being the second youngest ever to reach 
the semi –finals! 



 
 
 
 

Recent or Upcoming Birthdays:  
 

Lewys 9, Ketty 10, Lucas C 8, Arthur 9, 
Ethan 8, Teddy 6, Seth H 9, Scarlett 7, 

Summer 8, Jacob J 6, Rudi 10, Verity 11, 
Hannah 8, Isla 5, Lucas M 9, Arthur 9, Jay-
den R 10, Grace R 11, Eddie 6, Violet 6, Lily 

11, Jude 10, Charlotte 9, Evie 7 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Wednesday September 4th– back to school 

Attendance this year: 95.40% 

 

Uniform 
 

Any parents wanting to buy uniform can  
purchase it direct from this website: 

 
https://www.superstitch86.co.uk/product-

category/schoolwear/primary-schools-
academies/little-melton-primary-school/ 

Nut Free School  
 
 
 
 
A general reminder that we operate a nut-free 
policy in school for all food. Please be particu-
larly careful with any food provided to cele-
brate birthdays as some chocolate can include 
traces of nuts. We do have some children with 
severe allergies in our school and we obviously 
want to look after them to the very best of  
our ability. 

Yours faithfully, 

Alex Pritchard, Headteacher. 

     

2312 2466 2633 
Champions! 

2394 

House 
Points 
This 
Year! 

Staffing Update: 
 
Good luck and thank you to Mrs Bligh who 
leaves us today after 7 years. 
We will continue to have small single age 
groups in R, 1 & 2 in the mornings next 
year. 
 
Classes next year are: 
Owlets: Mrs Lawrence/Mrs Martins 
Snowy: Miss Church/Mrs Marshall/Mrs 
Seely 
Y2 (mornings only) Miss Scrafton/Mrs 
Seely 
Y3/4 Mrs Cameron/Mrs House/Ms Plant 
Y5/6 Mrs Bushell/Mrs Davies/Mrs Awbery/
Mrs Graves 
Working across the school to support  
children: 
Mrs Hellier & Mrs Hood 
 

Staff wanted to 
say thank you to 
the Whitbourn 
family for the 
amazing hamper! 



Fun event for children at Village Inn, 
August 24th! 


